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Objection to Application for a Premises Licence
To Whom It May Concern:

| am objecting to the application for a premises licence made by Gorillas Technologies Ltd
for 113 Bryan Avenue London NW10 2A5.

This licence would include the supply of alcohol every day from 08:00 to 00:00 as part of a
delivery sarvice.

My main objectian is that this is a quiet residential neighbourhoad and that the extra traffic
from the delivery trucks and motorbikes, vans etc would significantly add to the air and
noise pollution for the many families who live here potentially destroying the peace and
tranquillity of the area. The families and individuals that have moved here did s0 in the
understanding that this area is, and always has been, residential.

The idea that delivery vans/trucks/motorbikes run continually through the day from 8am till
midnight is unacceptable. The roads are not made for this increased traffic. It was only 1
month ago when a moped (delivery) driver crashed outside my house seriously injuring
himself in the process — ambulance required. The road is narrow, on a hill with a noticeable
bend with few places for cars to get past. The increase in traffic will make this quiet
residential road less safe,

Please DO NOT agree to this application request for a premises licence on Bryan Avenue.
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours Sincerely,



